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Year 4 – Thursday 10th July 2025 – The Auckland Project 

CRC Article 28 – All children have the right to a good quality education. 

CRC Article 29: All children have the right to become the very best that they can be.   

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We write to inform you about an educational visit for our Year 4 children to The Auckland Project, scheduled for 

Thursday 10th July. This visit represents an excellent opportunity for our pupils to engage with the themes of our 

current Religious Education (RE) and Art curriculum, in an inspiring setting. 

On the day of the visit, children are expected to wear their school uniform, with appropriate footwear, as we will be 

engaging in various activities throughout the visit. For those children who currently receive a free school meal, a 

packed lunch will be provided. If your child usually brings a packed lunch from home, please ensure they do so on the 

day of the visit.  

We are pleased to inform you that there will be no cost associated with this educational visit.  

The coach will depart from school promptly at 9:15 am and we anticipate returning by 2:30 pm. It is important that 

children arrive at school, on time. 

Thank you for your continued support. Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not 

hesitate to contact our School Office. 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Cherry and Mrs Hanson 

Year 4 Class Teachers 


